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To: MUSIC - PERFORMANCE-All Students, MUSIC-Undergrad Students, Sender Custom Email List <zotmail@uci.edu> 

Dear NEW & RETURNING Music Students, 

 

Please join us on Monday, 9/28  from 2:00 – 2:45pm (PST) for the Undergraduate Meeting with 

Faculty. This meeting is required for all new undergraduate students (freshman & transfer). We 
also strongly recommend that returning students attend as well, as there have been changes 
within the department and we want to address your questions as to the impact of COVID-19.  

Speakers include: 

• Dr. Stephen Tucker, Professor and Chair of the Department of Music 
• Dr. Colleen Reardon, Undergraduate Director 
• Scott Stone, Music Librarian 
• Peter Chang, Department Manager 
• Margaret Erel, Department Analyst 
• Aubrey Bayoneta, Department Assistant 

Here is the meeting link (it’s posted on our online schedule as well).  

We hope to see you all there! We’re looking forward to meeting new students and to catching up 
with familiar faces!! 
 
- Music Department 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=010546bb-3907-421d-acff-fc400f9ecb98&ZotMailId=LByJyWPuBkfPp13PQkVCPA==

